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This record is provided as a summary of the questions asked by members of the public 
during Public Question Time at a meeting of the Yarra City Council. This summary includes 
the names of questioners, the subject matter of questions, the person providing a response 
and whether or not an answer was provided. An audio recording of the Council Meeting 
(including Public Question Time) is available on Council’s website for twelve months 
following the meeting. If a question is taken on notice, any response provided after the 
meeting is included here in red text. 
 
 
7.1 Mr Phillip Campbell, South Fitzroy Defence Group - Thanks to Council re ACU 

 Question: 

Will Councillors and Officers accept a vote of thanks from our group for helping with 
preparing arguments against the Australian Catholic University development at the 
end of Napier Street? 
Response: 

The Mayor accepted 

 

7.2 Mr Brendan Jupp, Eagle Leather - Thanks to Council re Hoddle Street Clearway 

 Thank you to the City of Yarra for helping business owners and residents fight the 
governments proposed 24 hour clearway on Hoddle Street.  Business owners are 
really appreciative that Council made the process really easy.  

 Response: 

The Mayor thanked the resident for the sentiment and for attending. 

 


